World Without Genocide

"From the Holocaust to Darfur:  Our Responsibility to Protect"

After the Holocaust, the world said "never again," but genocides followed in Cambodia, Bosnia, and Rwanda.

The 21st century's first genocide is happening in the Darfur region of Sudan.

World Without Genocide is hosting a conference on May 1 at William Mitchell College of Law, 875 Summit Ave., St. Paul, 10 am - 4 pm, titled "From the Holocaust to Darfur:  Our Responsibility to Protect."
Internationally-known experts will address how to protect innocent people, prevent genocide, prosecute perpetrators, and honor the memories of those who perished in genocides.

The program includes talks, a play, the premiere of a film about children survivors, and the interactive exhibit Camp Darfur.

Registration is required at

http://cts.vresp.com/c/?MNGIN/d1374548dc/fba89f7138/79a38e8276 
The fee is $25 for adults, $10 for students, including lunch.  Continuing education credits are available for educators and lawyers.  Information at 952-693-5206.  Scholarships are available.

Sponsors are World Without Genocide, United Nations Association of Minnesota, William Mitchell College of Law, and Center for Holocaust Studies, University of Minnesota.
